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June 27, 2024         

 

Transmittal No. 21 
FRN:  0028-6052-02 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:  WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU 
 
RE: July 1, 2024 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. 24-41 
 FRN:  0028-6052-02 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued on behalf of Northwest Fiber, LLC d/b/a Ziply Fiber Telephone 
Companies (“Ziply Fiber”) bearing TARIFF FCC No. 1, 2, & 3 Access Service is sent to you for filing, in 
compliance with the requirements of the Communication Act of 1934, as amended.   
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 61.58(a)(3), Ziply Fiber voluntarily defers the effective date of the tariff revisions 
contained in Transmittal No. 20 from July 1, 2024 to July 2, 2024. This filing consists of tariff pages as 
indicated on the following check sheets: 
 
  TARIFF F.C.C. No.   Check Sheets No. 
 1     19th Revised Sheet 3 

19th Revised Sheet 6 
  2     19th Revised Sheet 3 
       18th Revised Sheet 6 
       9th Revised Sheet 7 
  3     19th Revised Sheet 2 
       9th Revised Sheet 3 
       18th Revised Sheet 5 
 
Also included with this filing are the following revised TRP forms as requested by staff: 
 NWF1 2024 Annual Filing TRP 
 NWF2 2024 Annual Filing TRP 
 NWF3 2024 Annual Filing TRP 
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This filing has been submitted electronically through the Federal Communications Commission’s 
Electronic Tariff Filing System (“ETFS”), in accordance with Section 61.13(b) of the Commission’s rules 
and regulations.  47 C.F.R. § 61.13(b) (2023).  The appropriate filing fee of $1,040 is being submitted 
electronically today, in accordance with Section 61.14(b) of the Commission’s rules.  Id. at § 61.14(b) 
(2023). 
 
Any questions concerning this filing should be directed to me via phone at (503) 431-0458 or email at 
jessica.epley@ziply.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Epley 
VP - Regulatory & External Affairs  
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